
Tuesday July 14th, 2020 

Good Morning Mayor, City Council and Staff 

I am in utter shock of the blatant disregard from the mayor, city council and staff 
regarding the Board of Trade Development and the opposition for an Interim 
Control Bylaw. I participated in the deputations last week and could not believe the 
mayor’s rhetoric about the 2/3 of the land being given back to the residents, which 
was merely a distraction of what the main concerns are. There was zero discussion 
of any substance or evidence to substantiate the legitimate concerns of the residents 
regarding health, traffic, and environmental and cultural concerns. It was great to 
see the support from Councillor Iafrate and Councillor Carella, but the fact that the 
other councillors are not hearing the residents is disheartening. There is still an 
opportunity at the July 15th Council meeting to restore confidence in the community 
and work for the interests of the residents.   

Thank you for your time, 

Rosalee Bello 
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